
SPRING GARDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Report Card Letter - Third Grade

June 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Congratulations to you and your child for their successful completion of second grade! We 
would like to welcome you to the world of third grade. It will be a year of tremendous growth
 and increased responsibility for your child. We must work together to make this a positive 
and successful experience for him/her. 

We recommend that your child arrive in August with the proper tools. Please help him/her 
practice addition and subtraction facts over the summer and write and read daily. We will 
spend very little time at the beginning of the year reviewing things children have already l
earned. 

We would appreciate your child bringing the following items to school. Remember, that many 
of these items will need to be replenished throughout the school year. 

1.     1 folder to be kept at school. It can be any color/design 
(We will supply a homework folder to be returned daily)

2.     A pair of scissors
3.     Highlighter
4.     #2 pencils
5.     24-pack of crayons
6.     Due to limited storage we would like to request 1 box of tissues per Quarter
7.     2 containers of disinfectant wipes
8.     Zippered pencil pouch
9.     Over-the-ear corded headphones to be used with a computer 

                 Donations of Expo markers are appreciated.

If your child is prepared in August, he/she can begin on the right foot and proceed toward a 
rewarding year at Spring Garden Elementary School. We wish you a safe, fun, and refreshing 
summer!

The Third Grade Team 
Mrs. Grube, Mrs. Huertas, Mrs. Phillips, &  Mrs. Samuelson 


